30th June, 1931.

Dear Mr./Walssdar,

A1l the pictures for Encland from my Paris
Fxhibition were delivered to my Studic yestarday by
ilensrs, Devies, Turner & Co., who &galn removed them
for dispatch and delivery to thelr respectiive owners.

I should be grateful to hear whather the
pleture of the "Horses" hus roached you in perfect
condition, and I take this opportunity to extend to
vou again my best thanks for kindly allowing me to
include it in the ixhidition, which was opened by the
British Ambassador, Lord Tyrrell, and the liinister
des Beaux Arts, and visited subsequently by Prosident
Doumerpue just before his retiruuent Irom office.

- ' Youes very truly,



